Carrie Gelegonya

I support increasing spill over the dams of the Columbia and Snake Rivers in order to help more
salmon to survive. Our Southern Resident Orcas are in immediate danger of starving to death due to
lack of salmon. While breaching the dams would be preferable, increasing spill is a good stopgap
measure for the time being.



